
Dr. John Grubb steps down
Dr. John Grubb has been of great help and an invaluable resource. He 
has most recently followed up to make work item ACT-6 A Digital 

 progress steadily. We Standard for Sharing Orthodontic Photographs
really hope he will still find time to volunteer work with us. His feedback 
is greatly appreciated and he will always be welcome to join us, 
physically or remotely.

Thanks John!

Email from John Grubb

It is time for me to step down as a representative of the American 
Association of Orthodontists and the American Board of Orthodontics 
to the Standards Committee on Dental Informatics (SCDI). The 
journey has been enjoyable working with so many talented and 
committed professionals; and, I will miss greatly the camaraderie.

I wish you and all of the people involved in the SCDI process the very 
best for the future success of this very important process!

Very respectfully,

John

John E. Grubb, DDS/MSD
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